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Q.
Please state your name and business address.

A.
My name is John A. Holmes.  My business address is 901 East 104th Street, Kansas City, Missouri, 64131.

Q.
Are you the same John A. Holmes who presented prior direct testimony in this case?

A.
Yes, I am.

Q. What is the purpose of your supplemental testimony in this proceeding?

A.
The purpose of my supplemental direct testimony is to provide clarification and correction to my previous testimony relative to usage sensitive Circuit Switching costs. 
Q. Please describe the correction you are proposing.

A. In my direct testimony, when describing the cost methodology associated with UNE-P switching costs, I described how a higher level of Traffic Sensitive (TS) switching investment is required to provide GR-303 switch interfaces, which in turn eliminates the Non-Traffic Sensitive (NTS) costs for switch line cards.  While the line card costs were eliminated, it was decided to not apply the corresponding increase in TS investment as suggested in my original testimony.  While conceptually correct, subsequent analysis completed during the late stages of cost development showed the overall cost impact to be insignificant.  As a result, the originally proposed cost increase to usage sensitive switching costs was not necessary, consistent with the prices filed.  The corresponding verbiage in my initial testimony and UNE-P exhibits of Volume 1 showing the proposed usage sensitive cost increase were not modified to reflect this late methodology change.

Q. Are changes necessary to the usage-sensitive switching rates proposed by Sprint?

A. No.  The usage sensitive rates as filed by Sprint in the Direct Testimony of Jim Sichter are correct.  No changes have been made. 

Q. What specific verbiage changes are proposed to your testimony and supporting exhibits that have been filed?

A. The following changes and associated exhibits are proposed:

In my testimony, page 20, lines 1-10, strike the four sentences referring to the Traffic Sensitive cost adjustment.

In Volume 1 of Sprint’s filing, behind the UNE-P tab, the first 19 pages should be replaced with the documents attached as Exhibit JAH-2.  These are simply the switching cost exhibits associated with UNE-P cost development.  The narrative associated with Switching Cost Methodology has been modified to eliminate reference to any upwards cost adjustments for Traffic Sensitive differences between IDLC and non-IDLC switched lines.  The old exhibits, pages 7 through 9, have been removed, as they are the traffic sensitive cost calculations that do not apply.  The final 10 pages are simply the wire center specific loop and port cost detail adjusted for GR-303 cost efficiencies.  All references to the usage-sensitive cost adder have been removed consistent with the deaveraged pricing exhibits attached to the testimony of Sprint’s witness, Mr. Jim Sichter.

Q.
Does this conclude your supplemental testimony?

A.

Yes, it does.
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